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HARRY REYNOLDS ROAD CYCLE & PEDESTRIAN ROUTE
PUBLIC INFORMATION EVENING
Fingal County Council in conjunction with the National Transport Authority is preparing plans for a 
pedestrian and cycle route along the Harry Reynolds Road in Balbriggan. 
An Information Evening will take place at the Bracken Court Hotel, Balbriggan on Thursday 21st 
November from 4:00pm to 8:00pm, where the project team will be available to answer queries on the 
proposed scheme.

Public Engagement Dates Location Times

Public Information Evening 21/11/19 Bracken Court Hotel, Balbriggan 4:00pm to 8:00pm

Online Information 21/11/19 to 
19/12/19

https://consult.fingal.ie/en/browse

Any interested party is invited to make a submission on the proposed scheme between the dates of 
21/11/19 and 19/12/19: 
•		  Submissions can be made in writing at the Information Evening.
•		  Submissions can be made on the Fingal County Council website:  

https://consult.fingal.ie/en/browse
•		  Alternatively, by email to Fingal.DevelopmentPlan@fingal.ie
•		  Alternatively, by post to Senior Engineer, Planning and Strategic Infrastructure Department,  

Fingal County Council, County Hall, Main Street, Swords, Co. Dublin, K37 X8Y2.

Planning & Strategic Infrastructure Department, Fingal County Council.

Data Protection
Submissions will be published including the names and locations (not addresses) of those making the 
submission. All submissions should include your name or the name of the organisation and contact details 
(personal contact details will not be published). Details of our privacy policy in relation to this submission 
are available on the online consultation portal above.


